
 

 

         Thursday 7th September 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Oak Class visit to Tatton Park in Knutsford 

We are delighted to inform you that we have organised for the Year 6 children to visit 
Tatton Park in Knutsford on Friday 17th November 2023. The aim of the trip is enrich our 
World War I and World War II topics by taking part in a variety of exciting activities linked 
to the evacuee experience. 

The subsided cost of the visit is £23 per child which covers transport and the guided 
activities at Tatton. Please note that although this is a voluntary contribution, the visit will 
not go ahead if we do not receive sufficient funds.  

We intend to leave school at 8:45am and are due to leave Knutsford at 2:30pm. 

The children will require a packed lunch in a disposable carrier bag clearly labelled their 
name. If you would like to order a lunch please get in touch with the school office.  

If you would like your child to join us on this visit to Tatton Hall, please log on to your 
School Money account to pay. The statement of consent box must be ticked on your 
School Money account to acknowledge receipt of this information and also to consent to 
your child participating in the visit.  

Please could you pay the voluntary contribution of £23 by Friday 10th November 2023. 

Thank you in anticipation of your continued support. 

Yours sincerely,  

Mr S Beck and Mrs H Newby 

Year 6 Class Teachers 


